
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Friday, January 18, 2019 

 
HOT LUNCH:  Sloppy Joes  
 Crispy Chicken Fillet  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today  
 

1. Attention Students: There will be a meeting for students interested in joining the District 
Choir today. 8th graders will meet at 11:15 and 7th graders will meet at 12:00. We will be 
meeting in the orchestra room, room 120. Should you decide to join choir, rehearsals 
will begin January 29th and will be every Tuesday and Thursday from 7:20 am to 8:05 
am in the gym. Please bring your chromebook to fill out a quick survey. Please contact 
Ms. Murphy if you have any questions.  

 

2. Attention Tiger Nation!  
If you are interested in joining the volleyball team, tryouts will be held after school on 
Tuesday, January 22nd for 8th grade and Thursday, January 24th for 7th grade. Please 
have your rides ready to pick you up at 5:00 PM.  You will need athletic clothes, gym 
shoes, and a tryout waiver form in order to participate.  
 
Please see Coach Olson or Coach LaBud for a waiver or with any questions that you 
have.  
 

3. The GMS Bully Prevention Club will meet today in Mrs. Pedersen’s office for a very 
important activities planning meeting. 8th graders will meet during 8th grade lunch 
period and 7th grade will meet during 7th grade lunch period. If you have any questions 
see Mrs. Pedersen. Hope to see you there. 
 

4. We will be having our TGIF fun night on Friday January 25th, remembers this is for Gurrie 
students only.  Tickets will be sold in the cafeteria starting on Wednesday January 23rd 
and sales will end on Friday January 25th.  Tickets will only be sold in the cafeteria with a 
signed permission slip.  You can get a permission form from your advisor or you can 
print one out from the Gurrie web page.  If you have any questions please ask your 
advisor.  
 

5. The boys’ basketball teams played versus Willow Springs Jr. High.  The 7th grade team 
won with great defense and great scoring from Emilio Speedy Lopez, Eliezer La Maquina 
Soto, Michael High Tech Badrov, Jimmy The Lone Ranger Brechaj and Jacob The Muscle 
Kawcynski.   
 



The 8th grade also won their game with great team defense and great performances by 
Dan Make it Rain Walsh, Emmet Post them up Driscoll, Thomas High Hustle Tobolowski, 
Aidan The mail man Collins and Mathew The Flying Squirrel Meehan.   
 
Also we like to congratulate both the 7th and 8th grade teams on being conference 
champs for the 2018-2019 basketball season.  Way to go!  Congratulations!  
 

 

 
 

 


